

BELFAST CITY HOSPITAL TRUST incorporating BELVOIR PARK HOSPITAL

RECEIVED HC1201004

CMO'S OFFICE / A LISBURN ROAD, BELFAST BT9 7AB

TELEPHONE FAX

30 March 2004

Dr Henrietta Campbell
Chief Medical Officer
Castle Buildings
Stormont Estate
BELFAST
BT9 7AB

Dear Dr Sampbell

PREVENTION AND MANAGEMENT OF HYPONATRAEMIA

Further to your letter of 4 March 2004 I would wish to confirm that the guidance on the Prevention and Management of Hyponatraemia was disseminated within the Belfast City Hospital last year upon receipt from the DHSS&PS.

In addition we had a presentation from Dr Tom Trinnick, a member of the CREST working party, on the guidelines at our monthly Best Practice Forum.

Yours sincerely

Meanoy

cc

Mrs Eleanor Hayes

DIRECTOR OF NURSING

Dr K Fullerton - Clinical Director

DHSSPS

